

BLOOD DRIVE



In Memory of Nick Puzio

SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 7, 2024 9AM - 3PM

Farmingville Fire Department 780 Horseblock Road, Farmingville

In the early morning on March 12, 2023, the worst phone call a mother could ever receive is hearing that her son Nicholas, age 25, was hit by 2 hit and run drivers. While he was at a crosswalk the drivers just left him. I am very grateful to the other drivers that came to his aid. Nick got to the hospital, but he was in grave condition. Nick received blood to help keep him alive and possibly save his life. Nick's injuries were too severe, and he passed away from his fatal injury's a few hours later.

Nick was a huge light in this world. Extremely loving and generous. He would do anything for anyone. Nick's siblings, parents, family, and friends ask you to please donate and encourage others to do so.

Donating blood saves lives. #nicksbirthdaybloodbank

Scan the QR Code to schedule a donation.



SPONSORED BY:



Senator Dean Murray



Assemblyman Doug Smith



Legislator Nick Carracappa



Brookhaven Town Councilman Neil Manzella



New York Blood Center